
Dear Board of Supervisors, Mr. Don Ashton CAO, 

Based upon current and expected continuing funding grants, the Community and 
Economic Development Advisory Committee recommends the Board of Supervisors 
investigate El Dorado County's ability to attain grants. If the county determines there is 
room to improve grant attainment success, the Community and Economic Development 
Advisory Committee recommends El Dorado County hire a professional experienced 
grant writer. The position would be well served if it was directly connected to Planning 
under the direction of Economic Development. 

Respectfully submitted, 

Glenn Krakow 
Chair, CEDAC 
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